
Wisbech High Street 

Public consultation event 
Thursday 12th June 2014, 10am-12pm 

Saturday 14th June, 10am-12pm 

Market Place, Wisbech 

Fenland District Council invites you to come and visit their stall in 

the Market Place to discuss plans for Wisbech High Street. We are 

keen to understand how you would like to get involved with the 

project.   

For further information please visit www.fenland.gov.uk  or 

call Kate Pinnock on 0797 436 3991 


